
You are invited to say 
farewell and thank you to 

Stephen Connelly 
as he concludes his role as 

Chief Librarian at the Dalton McCaughey Library

Wednesday 31st January 2018
4.00 p.m – 5.30 p.m

Ground Floor of the Dalton McCaughey Library
29 College Cres, Parkville

Light refreshments will be served

Please RSVP by Monday 29 January 2018
lorrayne.morton@ctm.uca.edu.au; 03 9340 8800


